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May 15, 2017    

U. S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Regulatory Field Office 
151 Patton Avenue, Room 208  
Asheville, NC 28801-5006  

Attention: Ms. Crystal Amschler 
NCDOT Coordinator  

Subject: Request for Permit Renewal for Section 404 Nationwide Permit 23 and 33 
and Section 401 Water Quality Certification for the proposed replacement of 
Bridge No. 8 over Brown Creek on SR 1627 in Anson County, Federal Aid 
Project No. BRZ-1627(13), Division 10, TIP No. B-2506, Debit $240 from WBS 
32638.1.2  

Reference:  404 Nationwide Permit 23 & 33, Action ID SAW-2016-00380  
401 Water Quality Certification No 3891 & 3893, Project No. 20160324v1 

Dear Madam, 

The North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) was issued A 404 Nationwide 
Permit 23 and 33 from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) on May 11, 2016 for the 
replacement of Bridge No. 8 over Brown Creek in Anson County.  The USACE 404 permit 
expired on March 18, 2017.  The project is scheduled to LET on July 18, 2017.  Therefore, a 
renewal of the USACE permit will be needed.   

NCDOT also was issued Water Quality Certification (WQC) No. 3891 and 3893 from the North 
Carolina Division of Water Resources (NCDWR) on May 25, 2016.  Therefore, a renewal of the 
NCDWR 401 WQC will also be needed.   

No changes have occurred to the special commitments for this project.   






